
From: Kevin Dean
To: Val Hale
Subject: FW: Road Closure Request
Date: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 3:29:26 PM
Attachments: Road Closing for Class of 1993 Reunion.pdf

Val,
 

Attached is a road closure request for my high school class 25th reunion.
 
Attached is a map I created representing the road closure requests.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mara. Her number is listed at the end of the email.
 
Thanks
-KJD
__________
Kevin J. Dean
GIS / Planning Administrator
Safety Coordinator
Engineering Department
City of Crossville
Tennessee
931.456.8464 {Office}
931.265.5211  {Cell}
931.484.7713 {Fax}
www.crossvilletn.gov
 
From: Mara Hutchings [mailto:mara.h.stc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 3:25 PM
To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: Road Closure Request
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
My name is Mara Maxwell Hutchings, a graduate of the Cumberland County High
School class of 1993.  Our 25th year High School Reunion will be taking place on
September 8th.  Our class has voted for a "block party" in the Main Street area.  In
order to accomodate the location and request of my classmates, I am kindly asking
the City of Crossville to consider closure of Taylor Avenue between Main Street and
Thurman Avenue, and the closure of Thurman Avenue between Taylor Avenue and
North Street.  This closure is requested to take place on September 8th between the
hours of 3:30pm and midnight.  This would allow time for set-up and take-down of our
reunion materials.  
Thank you for consideration of the this request.  The Class of 93 thanks you, and we
hope to make more memories of our times in the wonderful city of Crossville and
Cumberland County. 

mailto:valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov
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Sincerely,
 
Mara Maxwell Hutchings
On Behalf of the CCHS Class of 1993
931-308-3277


